
Gardner Road Elementary 
 PTO Meeting Minutes         
 November 20, 2018  

 
Number of attendees: 9 President: Jennie O’Herron, Vice President: Lita Mata, Treasurer: 
Courtney Bola, Secretary: Stacy Witzel, Principal: Patrick Patterson 
 
Parent Council:  

• Buddy Benches talk with Mike Coghlan  
• Parent Group Background Checks check Bylaws 
• Social Media coverage of all sports, Parents share videos/stories 

 
Principals Report:  

• New playground 
• Phase 1 complete by early 2019 
• Parent Groups 

 
Site Based:  

• Curriculum Development Changes grades 3-6  
• Re-writing curriculum (play and learn) 
• Wellness, Tutoring, Trauma Information, Relationship Building 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

• See Treasurer’s Report 
• Box Tops $500.00 (roughly) 

 
Old Business:  

• Buddy Benches 
• Re-starting Clubs 
• Book Fair/Halloween Events  
• Veterans Celebration 
• School Store 

 
New Business  

• Box Tops put fill out form on back of Monthly Newsletter 
• Opted out of cookie dough sales 
• Texas Roadhouse GC Fundraiser – Nov 15-26 – Stacy Witzel and Sarah Crouse 
• Holiday Shoppe – Dec 10-12 – Set Up Dec 7 – Room 300 - Kelly Cook 
• Joycrest FFN – Jan 11, 5-7 
• Pool FFN - February 15  
• First Aid Kits – Feb 15 – March 4 – Lita Mata and Katie Easton 



• Spirit Wear – March 4-15 – Stacy Witzel and Sarah Crouse 
• SchoolKidz – Lita Mata and Courtney Bola 

 
Closing:  
Next meeting December 11 at 6 pm at the Intermediate School 


